

To the attention of the Executive Vice President Frans Timmermans

Danish Agricultural Council, Brussels s.a.

Brussels, 20 July 2022

Rue du Luxembourg 47-51. B2 B-1050 Brussels

T +32 2 230 27 05 F +32 2 230 01 43

Société Anonyme/ Naamloze Vennootschap

Banque/Bank 736 -4024391-22 BIC: KREDBEBB IBAN: BE06 7364 0243 9122

TVA/BTW BE0444 650 374 RPM Bruxelles / RPR Brussel

Invitation

Dear Executive Vice President Timmermans,

2022 marks the 50th anniversary of the Danish Agriculture and Food Council's (DAFC) Brussels office. We wish to celebrate this by gathering a small distinguished group of Commissioners, officials, MEPs, colleagues and stakeholders with whom we have enjoyed working over the years.

Transforming the EU society into a sustainable future is the given task that lies ahead of us. The DAFC has committed itself to delivering on this goal, and we were the first EU farming cooperative organization to launch, ahead of national and Commission proposals, in February 2019 a vision to make Danish agriculture climate neutral by 2050.

Moreover, since Commissioner Hedegaard first launched the idea of a new climate policy architecture with a land sector pillar, the DAFC – in collaboration with successive Danish governments – has worked continuously to support it, in the process making it a Copa & Cogeca position.

Personal data

VIP dinner on 22 September 2022 at 19h-21h, At Brasserie Toucan, Av. Louis Lepoutre 1, 1050 Ixelles.

We hope to see you.

Sincerely,



DAFC Brussels office

The Danish Agriculture & Food Council is a trade association representing agriculture, the food and agro industries. With annual exports in excess of DKK 100 billion and with 145,000 employees, we represent one of Denmark's most important business sectors.

Through innovation and promotion of the industry's contribution to society, we work to ensure a strong position for our members in Denmark as well as in international markets.